
 Ministers 
 Every Church Member 
 

John Verciglio,               
Senior Pastor 
205-317-1096  
jvercig@hueytownfirst.com 
 

 

Michael Edmonson                              
Thrive Worship Leader 
 
Catherine Verciglio                   
Student/Youth Ministries      
Director                                        
catherineverciglio@gmail.com 
              
Lacie Oden 
Children’s Director                      
lacieoden@hotmail.com    
 
 
 

Joel Henson,  -  Music Director 

Patti S. Wright  - Pianist      

Floyd Barrett    -  Organist 
 

 

Lisa Edmonson 
Office Administrator 
ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com  
 
Laurie McCombs,            
Receptionist, Secretary 
info@hueytownfirst.com 
  
Stephanie Darabaris 
Child Care Director                   
hfumcchildcare@gmail.com 

 (205)491-1729 
 

        
CHURCH OFFICE: 
(205)491-3421 
 
PRAYER LINE 
(205)491-3424 
 

     OFFICE E-MAIL: 

 HFUMC@bellsouth.net 

 
Website:                    

www.hueytownfirst.com 
 

  OFFICE HOURS: 
  MON. - THUR. 9-2 

FRIDAY: Closed 

 

Sunday June 11, 2023  
START V.B.S. 
6:30 am FIRST LIGHT 
9:00 am TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
10:10 am SMALL GROUPS 
11:11 am THRIVE WORSHIP 
5:00 pm YOUTH 

Monday June 12, 2023 
V.B.S.   
8:00 am SACK GROCERIES 

Friday June 16, 2023 

         UPCOMING DATES WEEKLY 

Saturday June 17, 2023 

8:00am MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Sunday June 18, 2023  
FATHER’S DAY                   

9:00 am TRDITIONAL WORSHIP 
10:10 am SMALL GROUPS 
11:11 am THRIVE WORSHIP 
5:00 pm YOUTH 

In  
NEWSLETTER 

SERMON & SCRIPTURE  INFORMATION JUNE 4th 
2 Corinthians 13:11-13 

 “Three in One, One in Three: Part 2, Jesus” 

Tuesday June 13, 2023 
V.B.S. 
6:30 pm MOVE FORWARD TEAM 

Touch 
JUNE 5, 2023 

FIRST METHODIST CHURCH of HUEYTOWN 

REDBIRD IS COMING UP IN 
SEPTEMBER. IF YOU WOULD 

LIKE TO JOIN US CONTACT 
THE OFFICE AT 205-491-3421 

Wednesday June 14, 2023 
V.B.S. 
9:00 am FOOD PANTRY 

Thursday June 15, 2023  
END V.B.S. 
9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY 
9:00 am FOOD PANTRY 
NO PAINT CLASS THIS WEEK 

UPCOMING 5th SUNDAYS 
The next 5th Sundays are on: July 

30th, October 29th, &                        
December 31th. 

 
JUNE 25th,  6:00 P.M. 

 

Teddy Roosevelt and  
Samuel Clemens                                     

First Methodist Church presents,          
“We Are America: A Discussion 
with   Teddy Roosevelt and Samuel 
Clemens”. We are excited to wel-
come Mr. Darrell Revell as Samuel 
Clemens and Mr. Johnny Curry as 
Teddy Roosevelt to First Methodist 
Church for a night of Theater Dia-
log. The nights gathering will be in 
Theater format in discussion of 
America. Tickets for the night are 
Adults $20, Youth (13 and below) 
$10. This is a public event. Make 
plans to attend this great night of 
history, and invite your friends to 
join you in an entertaining night. 

Keep your MOVING FORWARD TEAM in 
prayer: Scott Edmonson, Tab Blair, Andy 
Nolen, Tammy Carpenter, Catherine     
Verciglio, Danny Karr, Kay Karr, Jeff Noe, 
Wanda England, Gala Douglass, Bill Xenos, 
Melissa Xenos, Diane Love, Gil Higgins, 
Tracey Berry, Caryl Hadder, Dave Hadder, 
Scottie Blair, and Ellie Duncan.                                                  
 The MOVING FORWARD 218 
TEAM is working in the framework of what 
is called Guardrails. Think of Guardrails as 
that which keeps us traveling on good 
ground, traveling on a path that we are 
intended to travel upon, and guides that 
keep us from veering off course, from 
veering from our intended path, and from 
losing direction on the journey. Guardrails 
are the posts between which all our      
decisions find litmus testing.                            
 Our Guardrails are:                         
 The Witness Statement: To Be 
Passionate Ambassadors of God’s           
Extravagant Love by Boldly Sharing the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ with Everyone. 
 The Foundation Blocks:             
fundamental elements that define our 
congregation. They are: God, Jesus Christ, 
The Holy Spirit, The Triune God, The Bible, 
Biblical Authority, Prayer, Evangelization, 
Outreach, Missional Focus. UPDATE …                                  

MOVING FORWARD 218 
The next meeting of the MOVING TEAM will 
have taken place on Tuesday, June 6, 
2023, 6:30 p.m. The meeting on June 6 th will 
have covered “KINGDOM NEEDS” around us, 
and how our resources and strengths are best 
used to meet the needs of God’s people…both 
in the church and outside of the church.  

THURSDAY NIGHT PAINT                          
CLASS THIS WEEK. 

6:00pm 6/823 
YOU ARE INVITIED. 6/8/23 

and will be creating a “DUCKS    
PADDLE“.  Come join in the 

fun!  

mailto:ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com
mailto:HFUMC@bellsouth.net
http://www.hueytownfirst.com
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Attendance & Contributions 

June 4, 2023                                                     

Traditional Service                          74      

Online Traditional                238       

Thrive         19      

Online Thrive       54 

Budget 6/4/23               $8,878.00 

Total as of 6/4/23           $283,499.60 

Jack Moon                      Jan Towers  
Nancy Goodwin             Sarah Oden 
Chris Cater         Beverly Lawley 
Emily V. Hollingsworth    Kay Vines Huey 
Matt Cosper        Shirley Jones 
Glen Hooks                  Jean Jordan       
Lisa Verciglio        Dale Sellers 
Wayne Mink         Karen M. Parsons  
Allen Douglass                                           

Special Prayer Request 

June 5, 2023 

 Hello Fellow Sojourners in the Faith! I’m praying all of you are well as 
you receive this week’s Newsletter. What a busy end to the month of May and 
start to June 2023. Hopefully, you all had an opportunity to remember those 
men and women Veterans of the Armed Services that paid the ultimate price 
for the freedoms you and I enjoy and live in each day. We will soon have a day 
to thank the Veterans that are currently serving our great Nation. The end of 
May also saw the end of yet another school year. Congratulations to the Grad-
uates of your families, and to the Hueytown Community. Also in May, our 
great church participated in the Celebration of Pentecost…the Birthday of the 
Church. Acts 2:1-21 tells us how the Church, the people, received the gift of the 
Holy Spirit. And now, June takes us into the throws of summer, and with our 
current temps…it looks like it’s going to be a hot one! 
 We are in the finalizing stages of VBS…it all starts on Sunday, June 11 
th . This year’s VBS theme is Hero Hotline…Called Together to Serve God! It will 
be a fabulous time. I hope you are reaching out to those not only in your family 
but those in your neighborhood, your children’s classes, your grandchildren, 
your nieces and nephews…it’s going to be a great time studying Heroes of the 
Faith. VBS is from June 11 to June 15 th , 5:30 – 8:00 p.m. each evening.         
 The month of June is also very exciting this year with our upcoming 
special performance of “We Are America: A Discussion with Teddy Roosevelt 
and Samuel Clemens.” The performance is June 25 th , at 6:00 p.m. in the Main 
Sanctuary. We are privileged to have two Hueytown Alums…Mr. Johnny Curry 
and Mr. Darrell Revell…performing a ‘Conversation’ between Teddy Roosevelt 
and Samuel Clemens on American. Tickets are on sale now. Adults $20; Chil-
dren13 and below $10. Let’s fill the Sanctuary for a wonderful time. Reach out 
to your friends, civic groups, neighbors, coworkers, etc. Let’s help kick-off Inde-
pendence Day together!                                                                                                 
 Lastly, as a reminder per request of the Finance Team, please remem-
ber that as we are now in the vacation season, and many of us will soon be 
traveling, enjoy and be safe! But… please remember the church in your away 
time so that we all stay current with our Tithes and Offering. Unfortunately, we 
have already seen a dip in our giving from this time last year. If you are behind 
in your projected giving, and you can catch up, it would be vey much appreciat-
ed. Thank you so much! (Finance Team) 

John Verciglio 

IMPORTANT DATES IN 2023 
Vacation Bible School, June 11 – 15, 2023 
We are America, A Discussion with Teddy Roosevelt        
 & Samuel Clements, June 25, 2023 
Back to School Sunday,    August 6, 2023 
World Communion Sunday, October 1, 2023 
Blessing of the Animals, Sunday, October 1, 2023 
Trunk or Treat, Tuesday, October 31, 2023 
Community Thanksgiving Service,                           

 November 19, 2023 
First Sunday of Advent,  Sunday, December 3, 2023 
Christmas Eve Services,  Sunday,                               

 December 24, 2023 

Our new church t-shirts are being 
used as our VBS shirts this year. 

CONTINUED 

MEMORIALS & HONORARIUM 
 

REDBIRD– In Memory of Jo Edmonson & Meredith 
Vickers. By Chuck & Debbie Vickers 
REDBIRD– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. By Cheryl 
Finch. 
PARKING LOT– In Honor of Dot Lowery, Gene 
Moody, Emily Hollingsworth, Lisa Verciglio, Allie 
Simmons. By Jack & Nancy Moon. 
PARKING LOT– In memory of David Todd & Joree 
Vance. By Jack & Nancy Moon 
BUDGET– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. By Buster & 
Betty Jane Kornegay. 
BUDGET– In Honor of Lisa Verciglio & Jay Bates. By 
Buster & Betty Jane Kornegay. 
BUDGET– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. By Nancy & 
Linda Hayley 
CAPTIAL FUNDS– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. In 
Honor of Scott & Lisa Edmonson & Faily. Love, 
Becky Champion. 
COPITAL FUND– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. Love, 
Woody & Connie Woodward. 
BUDGET– In Memory of Mary Ann McKissick & 
Tommy Stone. In Honor of Wayne Mink, Lisa     
Verciglio, Emily Hollingsworth & Nell Hudson. By 
Scott & Lisa Edmonson. 
 

BUDGET– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. In Honor 
of Lisa & Scott Edmonson & family. By The Adult    
Sunday School Class. 
BUDGET– In Honor of Buster & Betty Jan 
Kornegay as they celebrate their 70th Anniver-
sary. With love, Dot Moran. 
FOOD PANTRY– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. In 
Honor of Scott & Lisa Edmonson. By Steve & 
Gala Douglass. 
CAPITAL FUND– In Memory of Jo Edmonson. In 
Honor of Lisa & Scott Edmonson & the            
Edmonson family. By Bill & Jane Hornsby. 

CONTINUED…. 

 
MEMORIALS & HONORARIUM 

DRESS FOR THE     
WEATHER….. 

With the start of June & Summer 
hot temperatures, our church   
family and ministers will be    

dressing in cooler attire.  

Dear Church Family, 
Thank you so very much for all the 
prayers, cards, gifts & visits during my 
surgery & recovery. I love my church 
family. 
Love, Shirley Jones 


